
Announcements    

Thursday May 30, 2024    

A Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 

Are you missing a sweatshirt, jacket, lunch box or water bottle?  Please make sure to 
check the lost and found table in the front office.  All unclaimed items will be donated to 
a local charity at the end of the semester! 
 
It’s that time of the year! Lockers need to be cleared out and clean by the end of the 
school year. All items left in lockers will be donated, so make sure you gather your 
belongings! 
 


